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>>> ‘For the Love of Blue’ ends soon - please participate! 

         The 2023 “For the Love of Blue” campus employee giving campaign ends tomorrow.  This once-a-
year campaign is tailored specifically for employee giving, making it easy to pledge a one-time charitable 
gift or multiple payroll gift deductions to one of the causes you care about. The employee support 
during “For the Love of Blue” makes a lasting impact on our students and our future! 

Visit GeorgiaSouthern.edu/FTLOB for more information.  

 

>>> Mental health Initiative trainings available to faculty and staff 

        QPR Suicide Prevention training and Adult Mental Health First Aid trainings are now available 
through the USG Mental Health Initiative and through Georgia Southern’s Counseling Center.  All 
students, faculty and staff can register for USG-sponsored QPR and Mental Health First Aid by going to 
https://usgsurveys.usg.edu/zs/3vCCT7and using their institution email address. QPR training is also 
offered through the GS Counseling center. 
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